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PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE
May 17, 2012 at 6.30p.m.
As of today’s date, the fire in Badger is still out-of-control. At the present moment, with all the information we have received, it is too early for re-entry into the town of Badger.  

However, despite warm temperatures and variable winds, things look good and much improvement has been made. All personnel have been working hard with favourable results.

Council will revisit the issue at 10a.m. May 18th.  If conditions continue to improve, it is anticipated that the evacuees may return home at 12noon, May 18th.

The RM of Piney is appreciative of the patience and empathy from all the evacuees at this time. The municipality wants this to end as much as the evacuees do and for the residences and seasonal owners of Badger to be able to enjoy their homes and properties as soon as possible. We must take every precaution with this fire, which has grown to 5,300 hectares in size.

We truly appreciate how understanding everyone has been, and hope to be able to end the evacuation as planned.
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